
Thursday, September 29, 2022 

Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

• Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown Basketball Registration. This is 
a town league and more information can be found at the following link: 
https://forms.gle/ofYowFuLQ7Yh7szn9 

• Attached you will find a flyer for our Week of Respect Spirit Days. This will 
be held on October 3rd-7th. We hope everyone can participate! 

• Just a reminder to please sign up for breakfast and lunch. Orders can be 
made daily, weekly or monthly. Attached you will find our October 
breakfast and lunch menus. 

• Just a reminder that school will be closed for students and staff on Monday, 
October 10th in observance of Columbus Day. 

• Progress reports will be finalized on October 11th. 
•  Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest 

information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad 

Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder 
messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary 

School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend! 
 

https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolder
https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolder
https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolderarchives
https://elementary.greenwich.k12.nj.us/efolderarchives

